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5 October 2018 

 
Completion of Sale of Velpic Business to Damstra Technology 

 
VPCL Limited (formerly Velpic Limited) (“Company”) refers to its announcement dated 7 August 
2018 in relation to the sale of the Velpic business to Damstra Technology; and the resolution to 
approve the transaction being passed at the meeting of shareholders held on 21 September 2018.  

 
The Company confirms that completion has now taken place and the first payment has been 
received.  

 
 

Catherine Anderson 
Company Secretary 

 


